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BF Committee

From: Erika Lechuga Disalvo <erika.lechugadisalvo@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 11:37 PM
To: Riki Hokama; BF Committee
Subject: BF-21, CC17-37

Aloha, 
 
I am writing to express that I am against the acquisition of WWC. There seem to be many important 
pieces of information that are missing and I am very concerned about any potential liabilities that the 
County would incur if this sale is successful. No doubt these monetary liabilities would end up somehow 
being passed down to the customers to pay for.  
 
It seems that WWC has not been forthcoming with providing the paperwork detailing the maintenance 
for its infrastructure. There has not been any detail of equipment, staff and they claim no hydrology 
reports are available. IT is shocking that the County would even consider such an acquisition without a 
full understanding of what it is buying and how it is being operated. 
 
It is my understanding that WWC does not want to give forth critical pieces of information unless a 
confidentially agreement is signed and the County has not even seen the details of such agreement. it 
goes without saying that the amount of money for an appraisal and the further cost of 9M to purchase 
what is only part and parcel to the operation seems absolutely ludicrous.  
 
I am a tax paying full time resident and I absolutely do NOT support this acquisition. The people of 
Maui deserve to know more; full disclosure to the workings of the operations. Demand that this be so 
before even considering such an action. 
 
Mahalo  
 
 
 
--  
With Aloha, 
 
 
Erika Lechuga DiSalvo 

808.250.5548 


